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Farmers Alliance for Restoration 

The 30 farmers taking the lead for the new project in Kisumu West, Kenya, 
are now well into their three months of training. As we explained in our last 
newsletter, this is the first project for Farmers Alliance for Restoration, East 
Africa as they start to build on the work of the permEzone pilot programme.  

In his latest updates from the project, which you can read in full here, Paul 
briefly outlines the first eight weekly trainings, and says that the full-hearted 
engagement of the farmers with the process bodes well for the impact this will 
have in the future.  

Meanwhile, our plans for Farmers Alliance for Restoration (FAR) are moving 
along. We’re putting plans in place to register FAR as a new nonprofit 
organization in the USA, and to raise the funds we need to support our work 
with many more farming communities – in East Africa and beyond – in the 
years to come.  

We know from our three pilot projects that the model we’ve developed to 
empower farming communities in becoming their own best resource is 
incredibly effective. Take a look at the new FAR website here.   

Please donate to help fund the future of Farmers Alliance 
for Restoration. 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JpQaF-OkVa4s_PqJduIKfy51MB6TM2yw/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lXjmOryAsliN3_o7C5bbpVbuwJ6zFVZ9/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.farmers-alliance.org/


 

2 
 

 

Please share this newsletter, and encourage people you know to sign up 
for future newsletters to help us build on the success of the permEzone 

pilot and make this incredible program available to many more 
communities of farmers, so that they too can re-shape the future of their 

families, their farms, and their local economies.   
Donations to fund future projects in East Africa are always welcome HERE. 

 

https://www.permezone.org/newsletters
https://www.permezone.org/newsletters
https://www.permezone.org/donations.html

